
Park Hall Academy 

Sixth Form Information Evening 

Thursday 7th November  2024 

6pm —8 pm 

Our Sixth Form has an impressive and well deserved  

reputation for its range of highly  successful A Level and  

Vocational A Level courses. 

We welcome both internal and external applications. 

Please do come and see for yourself! 



Park Hall Academy Sixth Form 

Our latest OFSTED inspection confirmed our 6th form provision to be good, with inspectors’ 

comments reflecting our pleasing results, our high-quality enrichment and work experience 

programmes, and the positive attitudes of our sixth formers.  

We are very proud of their achievements on a range of courses including both A levels and 

BTEC Applied General qualifications (which are equivalent to A level).   

 

 Olivia Wallbank – first admission to Oxford  

 

 A record number of students from our 2024  

            leavers going onto Russell Group universities.  

 

 This year we had a record number of                    

            students achieving straight A’s at A level (three). 

 

 Our highest ever number of successful university  

            applicants (50 students – 70% of year 13) 

 

 A record number of external applicants – with 18 high performing students joining our 

Sixth Form this from other schools including one student who achieved 8 grade 9’s at 

GCSE  

On Thursday 7th November (from 6.00 to 8.00pm) Park Hall Academy is holding a Sixth Form 

Information Evening for all Year 11 students and their parents/ carers. The aim of the evening 

is to give students a flavour of the courses on offer and enable you to discuss specific options 

with subject tutors, other Sixth Form staff and current students.  

Presentations and information will be available in the Assembly Hall from 6.00pm. Students 

will also have the opportunity to attend presentations by subject tutors about the courses on 

offer and visit the subject stands, whilst enjoying refreshments in the 6th Form  

Refectory. 

We welcome both internal and external applications. 

We are a highly aspirational, Business dress Sixth Form. 

Our Sixth Form Information Evening is Thursday 7th November 6pm to 8pm 


